
Lake Committee Meeting     April 2, 2020 

 Start:  7:30 PM  End:  8:00 PM 

The April meeting was a Zoom video conference call 

Attending: Christine Prusiensky, Scott Rothbart, Tom Alameda, Gerry Primavera, John O’Connor, Alan 

Zenkert, Keith Small, Art Carroll, Mark Didriksen, Ed Clark, Joanne Machalaba, Michael Lynch 

Old Business 

-Boat Registration was held in person for non-pontoon water spaces. Land, Pontoon and trailer space 

registration was cancelled due to COVID19 

New Business 

-All other boat registrations will be based on 2019 registrations.  All new registrations can register this 

Saturday, April 4th starting at 9 am via email. The lake committee and office will do our best to find 

everyone a spot. The WML office has been very helpful during this difficult process. 

 

-Second boat spaces will be provided on a first come basis. Based on requests received by the office via 

e-mail as of Wednesday, April 8th at 9 am. 

 

-Registered boat spaces to be used only by members in good standing. Lake Committee members will 

help office check boat owner’s status 

 

-Dock subcommittee reported the proposed dock at 137 Lake Shore Drive to be in full compliance. A 

motion was made by J. O’Connor 2nd by J. Machalaba to approve- unanimously passed 

 

-Fish stocking motion to stock crappie, yellow perch, walleye and minnows (3rd year of 3 year Princeton 

Hydro stocking plan) to spend $6,419.89 motion made by K. Small 2nd by J. O’Connor- unanimously 

passed. 

                                                                                                                            

Minutes written chairperson- Michael Lynch   Approved OIC  Joanne Machalaba 

 


